
Texas Retail Energy, LLC
2608 S.E. J Street, Mailstop 5530, Bentonville, AR   72716 

September 2, 2021 

RE: Texas Retail Energy - Interim Chief Executive Officer 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

Texas Retail Energy, LLC (“TRE”) hereby provides notice that Mark Vanderhelm, President and Chief 
Executive Officer resigned his position.  On an interim basis, Hunter Hart (H1Hart@walmart.com and 
479.360.3677), will serve as TRE’s Chief Executive Officer.  TRE will complete the necessary 
notification process once a successor has been named, unless there is a specific requirement to update 
sooner.  

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please free to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

____________________________ 
Holly Rachel Smith 
Director of Markets & Compliance 
Texas Retail Energy, LLC 
(479) 321-9864
hsmith@texasretailenergy.com
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